From:

Subject: Ball Tournament request for Cannington
Date: June 27, 2023 10:35:52 AM

To Council,

| am writing this on behalf of the Greenbank Bulls to request approval for a special occasion

permit for a baseball tournament on Sept 9/10% of this year. We are planning to host the
tournament in Cannington at the ball diamonds. Our team is part of the Mariposa Men's slo-
pitch league that has been operating in this area for about 40 years. We will have a fenced off
area for a bar and BBQ. We will have people with smart serve certificates doing the selling of
drink tickets and serving of the alcohol. We will provide proof of insurance in the amount of
$2,000,000. We will comply with all the regulations required to operate an affective and fun
tournament.

Thanks in advance.
Jeremy Gibson
Greenbank Bulls



